
From: LICA Reception <lica2@lica.ca> 
Date: Thursday, July 18, 2024 at 2:30 PM 
To:  
Subject: FW: Reminder: Information sessions & Survey on replacing the LMR/LLR Program and a  
    new security framework 
 
Hello LICA Members, 
 
Please find below the follow-up information regarding Alberta Energy Regulator’s Liability 
Management Framework Sessions held in May and June of this year.  Please click on the links 
provided to access both the sessions and the surveys. 
 
Thank you.  
Eveline Hartog 
Administrative Professional 
LICA – Environmental Stewards 
PO Box 8237 
5107W – 50 Street 
Bonnyville, AB  T9N 2J5 
(780) 812 – 2182 
www.lica.ca 

      

Please consider the environment before printing this email.  
  
  
  

mailto:lica2@lica.ca
http://www.lica.ca/


Good morning, 
 
Thank you to all who were able to attend the Alberta Energy Regulator Liability Management 
Framework Information Sessions held on May 30, June 13, and June 20, 2024.  
 
All the sessions were recorded: 

Session 1: Liability & Security Overview 
Session 2: Estimated Liabilities  
Session 3: New Security Framework 

 
For those who have not had an opportunity, we invite you to review the presentations and take a 
few minutes to complete a post-event survey as this is important feedback to gather as we 
progress through the LMF program.    

Survey 1: Liability & Security Overview   
Survey 2: Estimated Liabilities  
Survey 3: Security Framework 

 
 For future reference, you may find the links to recommended pre-read materials, recordings, and 
presentation slides for all Sessions (1-3) on the AER Community Events Page:  

Sessions 1-3 Materials Link 
 
We greatly appreciate your time and feedback. 
 
Thank you, 
Liability Management Framework Team 
Alberta Energy Regulator  
Suite 1000, 250 – 5 Street SW, Calgary, Alberta T2P 0R4   
inquiries 1-855-297-8311   24-hour emergency 1-800-222-6514   www.aer.ca  
 
Security Classification: Protected A 
 
This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the 
individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please 
notify the system manager. This message contains confidential information and is intended only for 
the individual named. If you are not the named addressee you should not disseminate, distribute or 
copy this e-mail.  
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1LXk1Oj54eo
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=v8o2ipnwHs4
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=7zc-PyBCJ_g
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=GRlmWgmmV0inp-6gHT7N-pmRuwgGvhJKjYGWYtyX55tUREtZS01IODUxWEJMWk9BRVJPSjI1SDZQRi4u&origin=QRCode
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=GRlmWgmmV0inp-6gHT7N-pmRuwgGvhJKjYGWYtyX55tUQVJWRVlCM0FQSFVGNlZRVk9aVENVOUpYQS4u&origin=QRCode
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=GRlmWgmmV0inp-6gHT7N-pmRuwgGvhJKjYGWYtyX55tUM0dTWDlYMzI1MTQyWUdLWUpDQVpNWDRNOC4u&origin=QRCode
https://www.aer.ca/protecting-what-matters/giving-albertans-a-voice/events

